
House Rules Committee 
 
  I would like to submit my opposition to SB941A! It is a violation of my 2nd Amendment right! 
My Clackamas County is opposed to this bill! And soon I hope my City of Molalla will oppose 
this bill which has a RESOLUTION 2015-05 on the agenda few hours later when you all are in 
committee in HR50. Many in my Veterans of Foreign Wars Molalla Post 3973 of over 400 local 
veterans are adamantly opposed to this bill. The ONLY SOLUTION for this bill is KILL IT!  
 
Thanks 
Jason Griswold 
695 Andrian Drive 
Molalla OR 97038 
503-600-0007 
 


